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WELCOME TO THE MARSH MATTERS NEWSLETTER, A MONTHLY PUBLICATION TO KEEP OUR
VALUED MEMBERS, VISITORS AND VOLUNTEERS IN THE LOOP ABOUT THE HAPPENINGS OF THE WYE MARSH!

The Earth Day movement began with Wisconsin Senator
Gaylord Nelson in 1969 following a massive oil spill in
California. He decided that enough was enough; and began
to plan for a national day to focus on the environment and
the consumptive way of life that was taking its toll on the
planet.

Senator Nelson aimed to infuse the energy of the anti-war
protests with awareness of air and water pollutions. April
22,1970 was selected as the First Earth Day because the
main demographic he wanted to engage was young people
in college/university who typically participated in such
events. April 22 was between spring break and final exams,
as well as on a Wednesday, which was planned to cause the
most disruption/draw the most attention to the rallies.

The first Earth Day on April 22,1970 engaged 20 million
people who protested the deterioration of the environment
and called for its protection. A ripple effect began!

By 1990 Earth Day had gone global with 200 million people
engaged. 2020 marked the 50th anniversary of Earth day,
and in 2021, over 1 billion people were engaged!

Wye Marsh Wildlife Centre is open daily, »
from 9:00am-4:00pm.

Updated safety precautions are in place.
For more information, please click here.

A very curious
Barred Owl has been
seen regularly at Wye



https://www.wyemarsh.com/covid-19-updates

